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The 2024 Annual Scholarship Test Information

Who can register

The Annual Scholarship Test registration is open to Year 2, Year 3, Year 4 and
Year 5 students in 2024.

Please note that these scholarship tests are exceptionally challenging and are not
recommended for general student populations.

Test format

Students will access the computer-based tests from home via Cyberschool.
The scholarship test comprises three 30-minute sections: reading, mathematics,
and reasoning. All questions are multiple choice.

Test date &
sessions

Sunday, 8 December 2024
Students can choose 9 AM-11 AM OR 1 PM - 3 PM session.
Session times are subject to change depending on number of participants.

Registration fee
& Process

$80 per applicant (NO refunds and NO credits for cancellations)

The discount price ($70 per applicant) is available only to the students enrolled in
the 2024 Term 1, Term 2, Term 3 or Term 4 WEMT, OCFC, OCTTC, STTC,
Thinking Skills or Writing full-term course.

To register, visit the booking site and complete the online registration.
Registration will close once all available slots are filled.

Test outcome

Parents will receive their child's test outcome by email on 21st December 2024.
The email will contain a link to download their child's detailed outcome reports.

Conditions of
Registration

Cancellation of registration will not be eligible for refunds or credits.

NO makeup test for missed test, regardless of the reason for absence.

The test schedule is subject to change depending on the number of participants.
All questions remain confidential and are not available for review after the test.
Any attempt to cheat, such as copying or taking screenshots, will result in
immediate test cancellation and forfeiture of the results.

Scholarship
Offer Conditions

Successful students who qualify for the scholarship offer will receive a tuition fee
discount for regular term and holiday courses (excluding summer holiday
courses) offered from Term 1 to Term 4, 2025.

This scholarship discount does not apply to material fees.

To qualify for the discount, the course fee must be paid in full by the early bird
payment due date for each holiday and regular term course.

The scholarship offer cannot be used in conjunction with any other discount offer,
including existing scholarships, siblings, early bird and full-term discount offers.

Registration will close at any time once all available slots are filled.

1|Page


https://booking.newcollege.com.au/AnnualScholarship

